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Youth Party Activities - May 2020
The National Working Committee met for its fortnightly meetings via

teleconference on 10th and 31st May, 2020 to discuss the following:

Elections: INEC has informed the Ondo State Electoral Commission that it
is not to allow Youth Party to participate in the Ondo State Local
Government Elections because of the pending deregistration attempt. A
letter has been sent from Youth Party to INEC stating that this decision is
unlawful. If they go ahead, the election will be null and void having
excluded an existing Party.
Finance: More than half of the monthly pledges are not redeemed. We
need to encourage members to fulfill their pledges promptly in order to
empower the Party to run smoothly.
Revenue Plan
Corona Virus Update

Donate to the Youth Party today and make a positive change in
Nigeria



As part of the global effort to contain the spread of covid-19 pandemic, an Ex-
Officio member, Barrister Ogala Osoka, gave food items to vulnerable persons
in Alayi, Bende L.G.A, Abia State.

Interested in shaping Nigeria's future? Join the Youth Party!

May Financials

One more thing...

We need allies on the journey to shape the future. Please send the newsletter
to anyone else who is interested in shaping the future of Nigeria and click the
buttons below to join the movement or make donations to the Youth Party.

DONATE TO SHAPE THE FUTURE



Thanks for your unending support. Let's shape the future! 

- Youth Party
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